
 

 

ADDENDUM # 1 
June 6, 2023 

 

STATE OF MARYLAND 

DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES 

Atif Chaudhry, Secretary 

 

PROJECT NO.  P-052-200-002  

                       Charge Station at Greenbrier State Park  

                                                  Department of Natural Resources  

 

This Addendum will clarify, add to, delete from, correct and/or change the bid documents for the 

project referenced above to the extent indicated.  This Addendum is hereby made a part of the 

bid documents on which the contract will be based.  By submitting a bid for this solicitation, you 

acknowledge receipt of this Addendum.  All questions must be in writing and addressed to  

Kim Langkam, Procurement Officer at kimberly.langkam@maryland.gov. 

 

This Addendum includes Bid and Construction Drawings full-size attachment and a question and 

answer. 

Question:  Please advise if there is any phasing required to allow the park to remain open during 

construction.                                                                                                                                           

Answer:  Yes, the park will remain open during construction. The contractor shall take all 

appropriate measures to ensure ingress and egress is maintained at all times during the entire 

project duration. It shall be the responsibility of the contractor to properly sign, cone, and direct 

traffic during the entire project duration. State Highway Administration (SHA) certified flaggers 

and/or traffic control devices complying with SHA standards shall be utilized throughout the 

entire project duration. The contractor shall phase and sequence the work to accommodate this. 

The sequence of work is outlined in the approved MDE E&S plan sheets within the contract 

documents.     

ATTACHMENT:   Bid and Construction Drawings Full-Size 

    

Issued by: 

State of Maryland 

Office of State Procurement 

301 W. Preston Street, Room 1204 

Baltimore, MD  21201 

Kim Langkam 
            Kim Langkam 

                  Procurement Officer 

mailto:kimberly.langkam@maryland.gov

